
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:  September 4, 2003 
 
TO:  Board of Directors 
  Santa Barbara County Flood Control & Water Conservation District 
 
FROM: Thomas D. Fayram 
  Deputy Public Works Director 
 
RE: Request Withdrawal of a Departmental Item from the 

September 23, 2003 Board Meeting  
 
 
Please withdraw from the departmental agenda (September 23, 2003) the 
hearing to consider Approval of Supplemental Projects to the Annual Plan and 
Addenda to the Program EIR for the Routine Creek Maintenance Program.  
 
Staff is currently working with U.S. Fish and Wildlife for approval and needs more 
time to complete the work that is required.  Staff will redocket and set a hearing 
at a later date as appropriate. 
 
  
  


